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Masks in County Buildings
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Hello, | am a Pinellas County resident, as well as Pinellas County
employee. | wanted to ask if there can be a requirement for masks in
County buildings for staff and clients/customers. The COVID virus is still
very real and taking lives daily. Regardless of if our area is showing low
numbers or not, the fact that there are numbers at all should be enough
to protect us on the front lines. Although myself and some others are
wearing masks to protect themselves this virus is highly contagious and
unpredictable. County employees have been seriously Ill. We are on the
front lines helping the community and would like to be protected so that
we can protect and be present for our families. Thank you very much.
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